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To:  Low Country 34 Media, LLC 
 
Gray Television Licensee, LLC, is the licensee of low power television station WJEA-LD, 
Augusta, GA (Facility ID 185526), and holder of a recently granted construction permit to 
modify that license (LMS File No. 0000189899) (the “WJEA-LD CP”).  
 
It is my understanding that Lowcountry 34 Media, LLC, permittee of W16EL-D, Augusta, GA 
(Facility ID 185710) proposes to modify that construction permit in such a way that is predicted 
to result in 2.69% interference to the WJEA-LD licensed facility. The W16EL-LD proposal, 
however, is not predicted to cause any interference at all to the WJEA-LD CP facilities, once 
constructed. Therefore, to the extent any actual interference may be caused by the proposed 
W16EL-LD facilities to the existing WJEA-LD facilities before the WJEA-LD CP is constructed 
and licensed, Gray hereby affirmatively accepts this predicted interference.  
 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
      Robert J. Folliard, III 
 Senior Vice President, Government Relations & 

Distribution 


